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The Commanders will close out the Music in the Park Summer concert series at the Port Plaza on August 19. 

  

Music on the Plaza Features The Commanders 
 

Against the backdrop of sparkling Budd Inlet, Air Force Band: The Commanders will entertain 
with traditional jazz, swing, Broadway favorites and patriotic music at the free Music on the 
Plaza, Saturday, August 19, 7:00 p.m.  
 

Port of Olympia is proud to partner with the Olympia Downtown Association (ODA) for the 
twelfth year of Music on the Plaza which is part of ODA’s annual Music in the Park summer 
concert series.   
 

The tiered Port Plaza offers excellent viewing as well as plenty of dance space. Find Port Plaza 
just north of Percival Landing and south of the Port’s Marine Terminal along the east side of 
Budd Inlet in downtown Olympia. Its landmark is the 43-foot viewing tower. Bring your own chair 
or blanket. 
 

Music in the Park’s award-winning performances began in 1979, featuring local, regional and 
national talents. The concert series attracts visitors from Thurston, Mason, Grays Harbor, Pierce 
and King counties. ODA accepted the production responsibilities for Music in the Park in 1991.  
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About the Port of Olympia 

The southernmost deepwater port on Puget Sound, the Port of Olympia owns and operates an international shipping 
terminal that handles a range of breakbulk and project cargoes. The Port also owns and operates Swantown Marina 
& Boatworks, a 733-slip recreational marina and boat haul-out/repair facility, a regional airport and a growing real 
estate division.  
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